
City of Franklin

From the desk of
Mayor John R. Nelson

jnelson@franklinwi.gov
Phone: (414) 427-7529

Dear Citizens,

I am thrilled to share some exciting news that reflects our city's unwavering commitment to resolving contentious
issues fairly and justly. Today, I am delighted to inform you that we have reached a settlement in the court case
surrounding the highly controversial issue with Franklin Community Advocates that has gripped our community's
attention.

This settlement marks a significant milestone for our city, as it not only brings an end to the legal proceedings but
also paves the way for healing, unity, and a renewed focus on our shared goals. After engaging in thorough
negotiations and displaying diligent efforts from all involved parties, we have successfully reached a resolution
demonstrating respect for diverse perspectives while remaining committed to the principles of justice and equity.

I want to express my heartfelt appreciation to everyone who has contributed to this process. The dedication,
patience, and open-mindedness demonstrated by the individuals and organizations involved have been
commendable. Your willingness to engage in meaningful dialogue and find common ground has been instrumental in
reaching this positive outcome.

With the settlement in place, we can focus on fostering reconciliation and moving forward as a stronger, more
cohesive community. This experience has taught us valuable lessons about respectful communication, empathy, and
understanding. Let us harness these lessons to bridge divides, rebuild trust, and work collectively towards building a
better future for all.

I firmly believe that the resolution of this court case opens up new opportunities for us to refocus our energy and
resources on initiatives that will benefit our city's growth and well-being. Together, we can direct our efforts toward
addressing pressing challenges, enhancing public services, and creating an inclusive environment where every
resident feels valued and heard.

I encourage each and every one of you to seize this moment as a catalyst for positive change. Let us embrace the
spirit of collaboration, channel our energy into productive endeavors, and foster a culture of unity that serves as the
bedrock of our city's success.

As your mayor, I am immensely proud of our city and its ability to rise above adversity. I have full confidence in our
community's resilience and ability to come together, even in challenging circumstances. Today, we celebrate the
resolution of a legal dispute and our shared commitment to forging a brighter future.

Thank you for your continued support, engagement, and trust. Together, we will continue to make our city an
exceptional place to live, work, and thrive.

With deep gratitude,
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